
Year 1 Welcome Letter 2021 
 

Hello and welcome to the Record Breakers & Quick Thinkers.  We have had a fantastic start to the term. 
Your children have settled into life in Year 1 wonderfully. We are so proud of them all.  

Miss Mc Entee & Miss Mc Aleenan.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Mc Entee & Miss Mc Aleenan- Class Teachers 
Miss Whittaker & Miss Nadji – Learning support assistants 

 

Our Topics 
Our topic this half term is ‘Our local area Kensington and our 
homes’.  

Our Come and See topic is Families. 

In Math’s we are focusing on number formation and 1 more and 1 
less. 

In English we are supporting children with their letter formation 
and independent writing.  

 

 
 

 

PE 
 

Our PE days are Wednesday and Thursdays. (This may change 
throughout the year.) Children should come to school wearing their 
PE kit every week, this includes pumps/ trainers and a track suit 
during the cold weather. 
Please make sure your child’s name is in every piece of their PE kit 
and uniform. 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Reading books 
Please find the time to read with your child as often as possible. 

Once you have read with your child, please sign their Reading 

Record and we will do the same when we read with them in 

school. Your child may bring home more than one book. You are 

not expected to read all the books in one night. Please look after 

these books with care.  

Homework 
 
For this term in year 1 we ask you to support your child’s letter 
formation to help improve their writing in Year 1. We will be 
sending home some workbooks that children can practice their 
writing skills at home. Please support your child in holding their 
pencil correctly. 
 

We also encourage you to access a range of different 
website/programs that will give your child extra support.  
 

         
 

 


